
Here are the updates on the Nebraska East Union from August 10: 
 

• First floor welcome desk and bowling desk have been put in place. Countertops are measured 
and in production. 

• Bowling office and team space flooring is wrapping up, getting final coats of paint, hardware in 
restroom, and door installation shortly. 

• Above ceiling and fire suppression over the bowling lanes is wrapping up. A/V installation is 
starting up. Lights to come soon. 

• Glass for bowling storefronts should go in this week. 

• Sitting stair is refinished and wrapping up. A safety railing will be installed at the top of the 
landing. 

• C-Store cabinets, flooring, and paint are in. Coolers, additional flooring, final coat of paint, and 
ceiling pads are left. Punchlist hopefully will begin the week of August 24. 

• Loading dock safety railings and paint relining hope to take place in the next week or so. 

• 3rd floor office suite is wrapping up and inspections began today. Furniture deliver and set up is 
scheduled for next week and we may be able to occupy the space as soon as August 20. 

• 3rd floor meeting rooms are progressing and A/V installation is wrapping up. Lights are on and 
ceiling pads will go in soon. 

• Landscape work is scheduled to start the first week of September. 
 
The Nebraska East Union began normal academic hours this week. We are now open Monday-Friday 
6:45am-midnight, Saturday 7:30am-midnight, and Sunday 10am-midnight. More info is available on the 
Nebraska Unions website. We’re excited to welcome everyone back and can’t wait to see reactions to all 
of the progress! 
 

https://unions.unl.edu/

